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This completes the list of the Western Councils-all ten of

them having been visited on this Western trip, and I believe that

much good to the Local Councils, as to the National Council, will

result. The smaller isolated Councils will feel more strongly

than before that they are a part of a great organization, realizing

that its members are interested in them, sympathizing in their dif-

ficulties and struggles, and rejoicing in their successes. These

visits to the Local Councils have been so large a part of the in-

fluence and usefulness of this seventh Annual Meeting that it was

felt a report which made no mention of them would be very in-

complete.

I therefore crave your indulgence for such a lengthened ac-

count of these meetings, which were not really a part of the

Annual Meeting and had no place on the Agenda.

I am,

Most sincerelyv yours,

M. TAYLOR,

President of the National Council of Women

of Canada.


